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Dear Parents, 

 

I am delighted to be able to share the wonderful 

news that Miss Goff is returning to Brereton  

Primary School as headteacher in September 2018. 

 

She was recruited earlier this week when she was      

interviewed with several other strong candidates 

over a two day period. The process was rigorous 

and carried out by CDAT and the local governing 

body. No staff from the school were members of 

the interview panel. 

 

CDAT and the local governing body feel confident 

that Miss Goff has the necessary qualities to lead 

Brereton School: her passion for maintaining  

Christian values; her total commitment to the  

welfare of your children and dedication to teaching 

and learning. She has  demonstrated strong  

leadership qualities and shared a vision for the 

school which resonated strongly with the panel.  

Over the next half term and over the summer 

break I will be working closely with Miss Goff in 

order to ensure smooth transition. 
 

Midday playleader 

We are still searching for a new playleader to join 

our super team of middays. If you are interested 

in working with our children between 12-1pm each 

day, call in at the office for more details.   

 

Governors Vacancies 

We currently have two vacancies for Foundation 

Governors; people who would uphold the Christian 

Distinctiveness of our school through effective 

governance. If you are interested in joining our 

team please speak to our Chair of Governors, Nick 

Mathers. 

 

GDPR 

Your child will be bringing home our updated  

privacy notice and a parental consent form. Please  

complete and return the consent form by Friday 

15th June.  

 

Sports Day T-Shirts 

If you don’t have an appropriate coloured t-shirt 

for sports day, Badged in Sandbach are stocking 

sports day coloured t-shirts for £2.79 each.  Your 

child should know which team they are in and the 

colours are as follows:  

Mars - Red 

Pluto - Blue 

Jupiter - Yellow 

Saturn - Green 

Sports day (weather permitting) will be on Friday 

29th June. 

 

Whole School Photograph 

Tempest photography will be in school on Tuesday 

19th June to take a whole school photograph. 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we are celebrating  

the appointment of: 

 

Miss Goff  

 

as the new headteacher of  

Brereton Primary School! 
 

 



 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

May 2018 

On 9th May Year 4 travelled to York for a two 

night residential experience. They walked and they 

walked and they walked. They learned about the 

Vikings at Jorvik. They learned about Vikings at 

the Jorvik Dig. They visited York Minster. They 

went for a river cruise on the River Ouse. They 

learned more about the Vikings at York Museum. 

 

 

It was such a great 

trip! The children 

were  a real pleasure 

to take away. 
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Safeguarding 

 

Parents please be aware of the risk involved in  

allowing your child to access a new website called: 

ome.tv  

This allows webcam to webcam communication and 

it has exposed children in Cheshire East to  people 

and sights that we  wish to protect them from. Be 

vigilant to the sites that your child is accessing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


